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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

PO BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE

November 21, 2000 










Docket No. A-311012

CHARLOTTE LACEY

6455 EAST JOHNS CROSSING

SUITE 285

DULUTH GA  30097

Re: Go Solo Technologies, Inc.

Dear Ms. Lacey:


 By Order entered October 26, 2000, at Docket No. A-311012, the Commission approved the application of Go Solo Technologies, Inc. to provide reseller interexchange telecommunication services within the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.  The Company has filed Tariff Telephone-Pa. P.U.C. No. 1 with an effective date of November 11, 2000.


This letter is to notify you that Tariff Telephone-Pa. P.U.C. No. 1 has been permitted to become effective.  This permission does not constitute a determination that the tariff is just, lawful, or reasonable, but only suspension or further investigation does not appear to be warranted at this time. 


The determination to permit this tariff to become effective is without prejudice to any complaint timely filed against the proposed tariff.  







Very truly yours,







James J. McNulty







Secretary

